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DOWN SYNDROME DAY "%

a little something extra
makes things better

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Can | still get my long-sleeved dri-fit shirt?
Yes! Everyone who has already registered or
registers by Sunday, March 29 will get a shirt.
In accordance with the Governor’'s mandate,
our offices are currently closed

(while staff is working remotely).
When it is determined to be safe

to host a t-shirt pick-up time,

we will communicate this information to you.

Can | still register as a participant?
Yes! To register for our virtual event, please visit www.dsagc.com/5K.
Then on Sunday, March 29, run your “race” and celebrate with us by
posting on social media.

What does my registration support?

Our mission is the same, and while our in-person
programs and events are suspended until further notice - we are still
providing support, resources and outreach services. In addition, our

team is working hard to adjust our program offerings to meet the
changing needs of families during this time.

Can | get a refund?
All of the funds raised through this event help us fund our mission.
We ask that you thoughtfully consider this before requesting a refund.
If you do need to request a refund, please email Kerin@dsagc.com.

If you have any additional questions, please contact Amy Fleming at Amy@dsagc.com.
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